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July 22, 2019 

 

RE: In the Matter of Pacific Power & Light Company’s 2018 Electric Service Reliability 

Report, Docket UE-190331 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On May 1, 2019, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company) filed with 

the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) its 2018 Electric 

Service Reliability Report (Report) in accordance with WAC 480-100-398 and the 

Company’s Service Quality Reporting Plan that was approved by letter on April 28, 2011, in 

docket UE-110634.  

On July 10, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing the 

Commission that Staff had reviewed the Report and believes that the report complies with the 

reporting requirements.  

The Commission accepts the Report as compliant with both WAC 480-100-398 and the 

Service Quality Reporting Plan for 2018. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


